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An Open Letter to 40 South News: 
 
I made a statement at the end of the Mayor’s Forum referencing the removal of a sign by a 
business owner.  I in no way meant to place any business owner in the middle of a campaign 
issue, and am sorry that this has happened.  I have, and will continue to represent both myself 
and my campaign with the highest level of honor and integrity, and I stand behind the truth of the 
statements that I made at the Mayor’s Forum. 
  
I want you all to know that if I am chosen to serve as Mayor, you will find a "New Day" in 
Brentwood, one where we will spend our time and energy addressing the problems that face our 
community, and not one that will perpetuate this atmosphere of mistrust. 
  
For the few remaining days of this campaign I intend to continue to discuss the important issues 
that face our City...professional behavior,  f inancial  responsibil i ty,  preserving 
neighborhood integri ty,  building a sense of community where al l  feel welcome 
even though we might disagree at t imes, and addressing issues surrounding our 
current infrastructure.   
 
It is my hope that the people of Brentwood understand my commitment to move our City in a 
positive direction and accomplish what needs to be done for a better Brentwood. 
  
Respectfully, 
 
 
Mark D. Wilson 
2015 Brentwood Mayoral Candidate 


